
 

 

 

 

 

December 2020 

 

 

 

The Julia Creek  MPHS Team would like to wish the community a very 
 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

We have been very busy decorating the MPHS to spread the Christmas cheer. This year 
the team chose “Bush” theme, all are welcome to come and see the great work the team 
have done with a lot of handmade decorations. 
We would like to remind the community we will be here with you right through the Christmas 
period if you need us: 
 

Monday to Friday: 08:00am to 6:00pm, oncall: 06:00pm – 08:00am 
 Weekends - oncall 

If it is a Emergency call 000, for all other presentations during the 

oncall period please call 4746 4000 and the nurses will assist. 

 

 
 

From (L), Amanda, Flora, Christene, Amanda (DON), Beta.  
Kneeling: Bronwyn 



 

 Any member of the community not already receiving the monthly newsletter from the Julia Creek 
Multi-Purpose Health Service (MPHS), which includes up to date information on forthcoming 
visiting allied services, staff movements, Community Advisory Network (CAN) notices, simple 
health checks plus other relevant health related  information, and wishing to,  due to privacy 
restrictions, could they please contact the MPHS on 47464000 and request that they be included 
in the email-out. 
Gina Harrington, CAN Chair 
 

Flu-like symptoms? 
 

GET TESTED 
Call MPHS on 

47464000 

 

Hi my name is Amanda one of the new Registered 
Nurses at the hospital. 
l moved to Julia Creek two weeks ago coming from 
Brisbane. I am a graduate registered nurse and been 
working as an Enrolled Nurse for two years 
specialising in Aged Care. l completed my bachelor's 
degree at Australian Catholic University(ACU) in 
June 2020. 
 l was born in Zimbabwe, grew up in South Africa and 
moved to Australia several years ago with my family. 
l am enthusiastic and passionately dedicated to 
nursing. l look forward to learning more about the 
community and culture (cowboys and cattle) 
while delivering the highest quality of care. l 

endeavour to contribute and support Julia Creek. 😊 

 

 

 

 

Staff: Amanda  Marondedze 

MPHS Physiotherapy, 
will be closed from  
21 December – until 

 19 January 

There will be no 
Meals on Wheels 

on 25, 28 December and 
1January due to Public 

Holidays. 

Julia Creek Medical 
Centre 
is open 

Ring 47467159 for details 


